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B4525 Welsh Road, Greatworth
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Proposal 
Creation of a temporary road between Sulgrave Road and B4525 Welsh Road, including creation of a 3-

arm roundabout connecting to the western arm of B4525 Welsh Road and a second 3-arm roundabout 

connecting to southern arm of Sulgrave Road, and the creation of a temporary road connecting B4525 

Welsh Road with Greatworth Park together with associated landscaping and infrastructure
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Scheme Benefits Over Act Scheme 

• The purpose of this new proposed alignment is to rationalise the construction process and 

minimise disruption to the local highway network.  The proposed development will:-

- Remove the need for a temporary road at Banbury Lane for the tunnelling works;

- Provide a safer route off B4525 Welsh Road for deliveries to Greatworth Green Tunnel 

Compound;

- Provide more continuity of flow of traffic to avoid possible queues at normal T-junctions, at 

the Sulgrave Road/Welsh Road junction;.

- Allow the reinstatement of the road into its new alignment without multiple diversion phases.

• The single approach to phasing of the road would minimise the duration of road closures to 

the benefit of both the project and road users;

• The new alignment will minimise disruption to the public, minimise diversions, and provide a 

safer environment for both the public and construction traffic. 



Banbury Road Closure 
Magpie Junction to Bulls Lane

• The section of Banbury Lane 

between Magpie Junction will be 

closed to carry out the construction 

activity in this area comprising of the 

tunnel portal activity and road 

reinstatement.

• Durations and timescales to be 

confirmed.

• Diversion route as indicated though 

will be via the Greatworth Tee once in 

place.. 


